
Public comment 18-1578 

 

This solar plant is proposed to be placed very close to the lake Lakengren Community’s back entrance, 

which my home happens to sit closest to. As a resident of Gasper Twp, and Lakengren l, I travel 

consolidated and pint creek roads several times a day and am concerned about any possible glare that 

the panels might put off, causing accidents in an already dangerous area (especially in winter). I’m also 

concerned about any other potential negative affects this site may have on the community. My grandpa 

has owned property at Lakengren since it was built, and I’d like to see it surrounded by farmland for the 

next 40 years, not solar panels!!! 

 

Rachel Smith 

Eaton, Ohio 
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